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Drawing, Drawing, and

More  Drawing!

My “Art in the Library” ex-
hibit is just a little over a week
away! I have been very busy
preparing for it. I have done a
lot of drawings in the past but
so many of them have been
sold or gifted so I am having
to come up with a bunch
more as I plan to have 20 total
drawings on display.

First day of school in Oregon!

All three grandkids started school on
August 27th. With the move into their
new home, the girls are only a two-
block walk from their school and
Rylan only has a few blocks to walk to
catch the bus to his school! Rylan (13)
is now in the eighth grade, Aubrey
(10) is a fourth grader and Sierra (8) is
a third grader!

Already in the Groove

It didn’t take long for Rylan, Aubrey,
and Sierra to become integrated into
Lake Oswego’s activity culture: Soc-
cer, ceramics, ballet Lessons, basket-
ball, violin lessons, robotics club and
more—all on top of making new
friends, discovering new parks, and
finding the best place for  ice cream! 
Big bonus: Most everything is close!

Moving Saga Continued

A couple of weeks ago, Robert and I headed
to Kathy and Tim’s house in Sonoma to over-
see movers packing up stuff to go to Lake Os-
wego for the Pines’ move from their vacation
rental into their 6-month rental. Robert and
Tim then drove the rental truck up to arrive on
the day they moved from one house to the
other. Robert spent a few days helping with
unpacking and organizing before flying back
to Napa. Rylan, Aubrey, and Sierra LOVED
having their Grandpa spend time with them!
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